
CALIFORNIA STATE UNIVERSITY, LONG BEACH 

Memorandum of Understanding 
The University Honors Program (UHP) 

Division of Academic Affairs 

February 2020 (for 2017-18 review) 

This Memorandum of Understanding outlines the consensus reached The University Honors 

Program (UHP and the Division of Academic Affairs, based on the recent program review (self­

study in June 2017, the external review from the National Collegiate Honors Council (NCHC) in 

October 2018, and the 



• The quality of the "diverse, intelligent, and active honors students" who "have a strong 
sense of community and commitment to the UHP;" 
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